
10th December 2020 

Year 2 Mexico Day 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next half term, our learning will focus on the geography topic of Mexico. 
 

As part of the topic, we will be holding a Mexico Day on Friday 15th January. On this day 
we will be making food for a Mexican feast and ask that children please come to school in 
traditional Mexican outfits (see photos below for ideas). 
 
With the aim of supporting small local businesses, who are always grateful for our custom, 
we have contacted two local fancy dress shops (contact details below) to potentially supply 
you with costumes. Of course, you may wish to buy elsewhere or even make your own.  
 

 
The Dressing Up Shop 

9 Wellington Street 
Aldershot  
GU11 1EE 

01252 313460 
 

The Joke Shop 
53 Park Road 
Farnborough 

GU14 6LQ 
01252 403 767 

 
If your child has any food allergies or dietary requirements, please inform your class 
teacher or TA by Friday 8thth January. 

 
Many thanks, 
They Year 2 Team 
 
 

                                


